
Dear members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing you this letter as a considerate request to change my normal private driver 

plate for a minimalist version, due to my line of work and ideal client, which revolves 

around business/executive travel.  

I believe it will have a significant esthetical effect, which can positively impact my 

business outcome.  

For reference, I have attached various pictures with the mark and model of my vehicle. 

 

I am looking forward to your response, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ionut Guraliuc 

 

 


